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Message from Mrs Oxborough 

Welcome back to the last half term of the year. I cannot believe we are almost at the end of another 
school year. We are only in our second week and already children from LKS2 have been on a visit to 
RSPB Old Moor. They had a fantastic day despite the wet weather!  

Children in Year 2 and Year 6 have completed their SATs and we were tremendously proud of the 
positive attitudes and resilience that were shown by all the children. Well done everyone for your 
efforts! 

Please remember to check our Twitter. We have had some lovely comments from parents who say it is 
a great way for them to look at all the exciting things that are happening in school. Our Whitehill 
Wonderwall continues to grow in all key stages. We are very proud of the children who achieve this 
and all children who follow The Whitehill Way. 

Our Year 6 children are busy practising for their Leaver’s assembly on Thursday 6th July. I’m sure all 
the parents will be very pleased with the final performance.  They will leave school at 2.30pm on Friday 
7th July. 

The staff and children are looking forward to the Summer Fayre on Friday 28th June. Mrs Wildgoose 
has organised lots of stalls and activities. You will be receiving a letter about non-uniform day in return 
for donations for the stalls. Please check which stall your child is supporting.  

 

Updates / Reminders 

We are pleased to inform you that our apprentices have completed their training and will be moving 
onto pastures new in the summer. We would therefore like to say thank you and well done to Miss 
Haythorne, Miss Egan, Miss Harwood and Miss Fielding on their successful placements at our school. 

• MyEd: Our text messaging service T2P (teachers to parents) will be finishing soon. Please sign 
up to MyEd. If you need any help with this please contact the school office. 
 

• ParentPay: Polite reminder: please ensure your Parentpay account is kept up to date as 
dinners and Breakfast club must be paid for in advance. Breakfast Club places must be booked 
via MyEd. 
 

• Absence/Illness: If your child is absent, please contact the school office stating your child’s 
name and reason for absence before 8.30am or send a message using MyEd. 
 

• PE Kit: Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in school every day. White t-shirt, black short 
and pumps or trainers. 
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Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 20th June   Sports day in KS1/2 (weather permitting) 

Monday 24th June   Little Shop of Horrors (Y5 visit) 

Tuesday 25th June   Foundation Stage Open afternoon. 1.30pm start 

Thursday 27th June    Sports day in FS 9:15am start 

Wednesday 26th June   Choir performance  

Thursday 27th June   Choir performance 

Friday 28th June   Summer Fayre 

Thursday 4th July    Y6 leavers assembly 1.30pm 

Friday 5th July   Y6 leave at 2.30pm 

Monday 8th July    Y6 start at Brinsworth Academy 

Wednesday 10th July  Reports home to parents 

Thursday 11th July   FS visit to Sundown Adventureland 

Thursday 11th July   Drop in Parents’ Evening 

Monday 15th July    Transition afternoon with new teachers 

Tuesday 16th July   Trust awards for Y6 

Wednesday 17th July  Transition afternoon with parents activity at 2.15pm 

Friday 19th July   Break up for the summer holidays 

 

 

Inset Days for Academic Year 2019-2020 

 

Monday 2nd September   Inset Day 

Friday 25th October   Inset Day 

Monday 4th November  Inset Day 

Friday 27th March   Inset Day 

Monday 20th July   Inset Day 

 


